
 
 





                                    To  
    LEMPERT FAMILY FOUNDATION 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. N.Lempert 
 
                  Having read your letter from March 2003, signed on May 23rd, we express our 
gratitude for the noble actions you intend to undertake. 
                  We agree with the renovation of the monument dedicated to the memory of the 
Jewish deportees from Oradea, placed in the courtyard of the Great Synagogue (str.Mihai 
Viteazul nr.2). Work can commence as soon as possible, so that it can be finished until the 
commemoration of the Deportations, which will be on June 15th. 
                  We also agree, of course, with the participation at the re-inauguration of the 
monument and the festivities of June 15th of the persons appointed by you and with their 
filming of everything related to these festivities. 
                  As far as the 2nd point of your letter is concerned, Prof. Dr. Architect T. Benedek 
on our behalf and Mr. F.Koppelman, the president of the Jewish Community of Oradea, had a 
discussion with Mr.Filip, the Mayor of Oradea, and with the city’s Chief Architect on March 
13th this year. They agreed with the building of the new monument on whichever of the three 
sites in Balcescu Park. By the way, the photos we have sent were taken by the Mayoralty at 
the Mayor’s request. 
                    The Mayoralty gives the Lempert Foundation and our Federation the freedom to 
choose one of the three sites, taking also into account, maybe, the opinion of the artist who 
will carry out the work.  
                     The actual authorization will be issued according to the laws from Romania, 
based on the artistic and technical design ordered by the Foundation, perhaps after a design 
contest.  
                     We thank you for your concern over keeping in the public memory the 
considerable contributions of the Jews from Oradea and their tragic end. 
 
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 
 
PRESIDENT        GENERAL SECRETARY 
  
Acad. Prof. Dr. Nicolae Cajal     Av. Iulian Sorin 


